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Happy Friday
Everyone!

Greetings, Gordon Head Families.  Another
great week for the Grizzlies.  

Next week are Parent Teacher Meetings on
October 22nd and October 23rd.  We look
forward to seeing you all then.  Make sure
you have booked a time with your child’s
teacher for one of these two days.  Please
remember that students will be released
early, at 1:50, on Tuesday, October 22nd, to
provide more flexible opportunities for
appointment times.

In This Week’s Gazette

Monday
November 11

Remembrance Day 
(no school)

Friday 
November 8

Remembrance Day
Assembly

Wednesday
October 23

Parent/ Teacher
Meetings

Parent/ Teacher
Meetings

Thursday
October 31

Halloween 

Professional
Development Day

No school

Friday
October 25

Tuesday
October 22 
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Jazz band will be on Monday at lunch break for the rest of
October, not Tuesday mornings as originally scheduled.   
Monday, October 21 - Girls 7/8 competitive basketball team
travels to Royal Oak Middle School for 3:45 tip off.
Monday, October 21 - Boys 8 competitive basketball team
travels to Lansdowne for 3:45 tip off.
Monday, October 21 - Girls 6/7 comp basketball have a practice
Monday morning at 7:30 to prepare for their first game after
school Tuesday.
Robotics/ Coding  - Wednesday and Thursday 3:00-4:00pm .
Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club runs weekly on
Thursdays at lunch recess.

Upcoming Practices, Games, Meetings and Clubs
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Gordon Head Grizzly Gear
Here is the store link to order this year’s Grizzly Clothing.  

The store will be open for two weeks, closing Friday, November 1st.  
All orders will arrive before Winter Break.

Click Here to Order 
 

 

https://gordonheadmiddleschool.itemorder.com/
https://gordonheadmiddleschool.itemorder.com/
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We’re just one week away from the launch of our Sun-Oka Apple
Fundraiser on October 25! Get ready to support our students and enjoy
some delicious, farm-fresh apples.
On October 25, you’ll receive a special link to start placing your orders
and share with friends and family. Every box sold helps raise $8-10 for our
classrooms, funding important learning experiences like the Salish Sea
project. Sun-Oka’s award-winning apples come straight from their
century-old orchard, offering the best quality at below grocery store
prices.
Mark your calendars and be on the lookout for the sales link on October
25. Let’s spread the word and make this fundraiser a success—together,
we can support our students while enjoying the taste of Canada’s finest
apples!
Thank you for your continued support.
Warm regards,
Josh Hotchin, Sean Harte, Alex de Medeiros, Jolene Smith, Cathy Nelson,
and Jeremy Ross

Gordon Head Classroom Fundraiser,


